
  be 3955 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident in
spirit and demeanor: -- {be} (wax) bold, (preach, speak) boldly.
[ql

  bold 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- {bold} (X -
ly, -ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  bold 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident in
spirit and demeanor: -- be (wax) {bold}, (preach, speak) boldly.
[ql

  boldly 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee};
middle voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident
in spirit and demeanor: -- be (wax) bold, (preach, speak)
{boldly}.[ql

  confidence 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and
a derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), {confidence}, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  bold 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- {bold} (X -
ly, -ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  bold 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident in
spirit and demeanor: -- be (wax) {bold}, (preach, speak) boldly.
[ql

  boldly 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee};
middle voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident
in spirit and demeanor: -- be (wax) bold, (preach, speak)
{boldly}.[ql

  freely 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X {freely}, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  of 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness {of} speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  openly 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X {openly}, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  plainly 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
{plainly}(-ness).[ql

  preach 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee};
middle voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident
in spirit and demeanor: -- be (wax) bold, ({preach}, speak)
boldly.[ql

  speak 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee};
middle voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident
in spirit and demeanor: -- be (wax) bold, (preach, {speak})
boldly.[ql

  speech 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of {speech}), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  wax 3955 # parrhesiazomai {par-hray-see-ad'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 3954; to be frank in utterance, or confident in
spirit and demeanor: -- be ({wax}) bold, (preach, speak) boldly.
[ql
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